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City Offices Closed in Observance of Labor Day 
(REVISED) 

 
City administrative offices will be closed on Monday, September 6, 2010 in observance 
of the Labor Day holiday.  All city emergency services will be fully operational during 
the holiday period. 
 
Residents are also asked to take note of the following changes in city services on 
Monday, September 6, 2010. 
 
 

• The city’s transit services will not operate during the holiday period but will 
resume usual operations on Tuesday, September 7, 2010.  

 
• The Job Access program will operate on regular schedule.    
 
• Solid Waste collection normally provided on Monday, September 6, 2010 will 

instead occur on Wednesday, September 8, 2010. 
 
City offices will resume normal operating hours on Tuesday, September 7, 2010. 
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